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Teaching remotely is the safest thing we can do for all of our children, educators, school staff and parents
everywhere.

Until the work is done in Nevada and across the country to contain this pandemic, schools must remain
closed.

When that time comes to reopen schools, there are opportunities to consider new forms of learning that
don't require being in the classroom 100% of the time.

Thank you for your time,

Jamilah Elder


mailto:jamilahelder@yahoo.com
mailto:publiccomment@spcsa.nv.gov
https://www.thenation.com/article/society/schools-coronavirus-education/

